
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Lily-Rose 

Water:Carter 
Air: Jan 
Fire: Chloe 
 

Let Your Light Shine 
Assembly 

 

 
 

Friday 31.1.2025 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates 

from home. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Library will commence 
again on 13.1.2025 

 

 
Class of the week 
2025 coming soon 

 

To All our Wonderful 
Families 

 
We wish you a very happy 

festive season and 
prosperous New Year. 

 
 
 

 Totally Local Company 

(TLC) 

 
As from 7th January 2025, our 
school meals will be provided 

by TLC. 
All meals will be orderable on 

Schools Grid and the 
changeover should be 

seamless. 
 
Meal prices for those who pay 

will be £3.33 
 

 

 Bye to Mrs Sharples 
 

Mrs Sharples leaves us 
today, we wish her all the 
very best for the future. 

 
 
 

Uniform Check 
During the holiday, can you 

please refresh any name 
labels in school uniform. 

 
 
 

 Welcome Mrs Bevan 
 
 
 
 

As from 6th January 2025 
Mrs Bevan will be joining 
the staff team as the new 

Office Administrater.  
 
 

After School Clubs 
 
 

All clubs commence on 
Monday 13th January 

Until 
Friday 14th February 

 
Payment is live on 

ParentPay to book places 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk  

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Spring 1 
 
 

Term begins  
Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Term ends  
Friday 14th February 2025 

 
 
 

 
 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

Whole School: 94.1% 
 

Earth: 100% 
Water: 94.2 % 

Air: 87.8% 

Fire: 94.6% 
Please see the information 

below about keeping well 

this winter 
 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


               
     
     
     
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

     
      
       

 

  
   

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

     
    

       
       
       

  
  

 
   
     
       
          
             
              
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
               
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT 
Applications for Reception places 2025 are now open. 

Please do this online and follow the link below: 
Primary School Admissions - Tameside MBC 

 
The application closing date is 15 January 2025. 

 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/psa

